
 

elated February Issue
Of all of the issues of Teletimes published yet, this must have been the slowest one yet. 
We had a series of delays due to my absence (fencing competitions out of town) and 
because of delays related to the new graphics (which, I'm sure you'll agree, are quite 
impressive.) I was planning on writing an article about Schindler's List to coincide with 
this month's theme, TV and the Movies, but unfortunately I couldn't find the time.

On to more exciting news...International Teletimes is going to be hosting its first annual 
Photography Contest! All photos submitted must correspond with the theme for the April
issue, Travel. The first prize photo will be displayed on the cover for the April issue. 
Extra goodies will be handed out to finalists (see next month's issue for details). There 
is no entry fee, so send us your photos by the March 20th deadline...virtual fame and 
fortune await!

Ian Wojtowicz
Editor-in-Chief


